October 2023 Farm Museum Meeting Notes


3 acres of wheat have been planted.

The 2024 raffle will be one of the golf carts that the Museum had previously purchased.

PARC is having a user group event on Oct 28.  Details on their Facebook page.

The Museum's Farmall A is painted.

The Museum received a donation of a nice John Deere model L tractor.  It is being used to pull the barrel train.

Kyle Slifco has finished putting together the Museum's donated John Deere 70 tractor and it is being used to pull a people mover for Pumpkin Fest.

Mark Casey has pin striped the John Deere L, put the Museum lettering on the 1918 Port Huron steamer water tanks and will do the lettering on the tanks for the 1911 Port Huron steamer as well as the other Museum tractors.

The Museum received the donation of an apple cider press.

There were no new nominations for Museum Board of Directors and the incumbents up for election agreed to stay on for another term so there will not be an election at the November meeting.

